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PARTICPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH EXPLORING SOCIAL CONNECTIVITY IN 

CONTEXT OF COVID-19 AND LONG-TERM CARE 

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study which aims to 
understand family members’ experiences and support needs when being 

separated from family members who are residents of a long-term care 
home during the current COVID-19 pandemic.  If you are a family member 

of a resident who is currently or has at some point been living in a long-
term care home during the COVID-19 pandemic you are eligible to 

participate in this study.  

If you are interested and agree to participate you would be asked to 
participate in an interview using Zoom or through the telephone. We would 

ask you questions about how you have connected with your loved one 

during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Your participation would involve one approximately fifty-minute interview 

session. 

In appreciation for your time, you will receive a $25 e-gift certificate to 
President’s Choice.  

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  
please contact:  

Hanna Pollock, RN 
Research Assistant 
Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing 
Western University 
Email: hpolloc2@uwo.ca  

 

Dr. Anna Garnett, RN, PhD 
Assistant Professor 
Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing 
Western University  
519-661-2111 Ext. 80416   
Email: agarnet6@uwo.ca 
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